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Foster Swift hires John Bonandrini as new Information Technology
Director

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 6, 2013
.

Lansing, Mich. –John Bonandrini joins Foster Swift’s Lansing office as the Director of Information

Technology. With more than 20 years experience managing all facets of office technology, he will assist in the

training and networking of Foster Swift employees as well as manage all hardware and software technology. 

Bonandrini completed his undergraduate studies at Alma College and received a Master’s Degree from Bowling

Green State University in Ohio. 


